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13th June 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 

End of year arrangements for Year Six 
 
Can you believe that we are only six weeks away from your wonderful children flying the Newchurch 
nest and it is truly difficult to think about our school continuing without them being here every day. 
Therefore, it is only fitting that we ensure that they have the best ‘send-off’ we can give them. 
 
Here is an outline of the end of year procedures we have planned: 
 

Monday 30th June 
(at 11:30am) 

Loved One to Lunch 
Due to the staffing issues within the council, we have not been able to 
have Loved Ones to Lunch this year but as this is our Year Six Robins, the 
kitchen are going to ensure they have theirs.  Usually, we ask that just 
one loved on joins their child but as it is Year Six’s final one, we would like 
to invite two parents/carers (or grandparents).  A booking link will be 
sent to you.  

Monday 30th June and/or 
Tuesday 2nd July 

(all morning) 

SEND visits to high school – CHS only 
Children with special educational needs who would benefit from an 
additional pre-visit to their destination high school will visit the school for 
the morning. Parents of children who need a pre-visit will be contacted 
directly. 

Wednesday 3rd July and 
Thursday 4th July 

(all day) 

Transition to High School Days 
All Year Six will spend the days in their destination high schools. You 
should have received details of this. Some high schools may not have 
kept to the agreed plan for all Warrington schools and may only have one 
transition day. 

Tuesday 8th July SATs Results Day 
Schools will receive the results of the children’s SATs on this day.   
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Friday 11th July Year Six Enterprise Day 
Please ensure the children are in PE kits as the children will be doing a 
sponsored row using the rowing machines. The monies gathered as a 
result of the enterprise goes towards the cost of something for the 
playground as a legacy for the cohort. 

Thursday 17th July End of Year Production Dress Rehearsal (in school) 
Year Six will perform their end of year production to the rest of the 
school.  Please ensure all costumes are in school by this date. 

Monday 21st July  All day Rehearsal of end of year production 
Please can all children be dropped off at Culcheth High School for 
8:45am.  Mr Singleton and Mrs Monks will meet you there.  

Tuesday 22nd July 9:00am – 10:30am Rehearsal of end of year production 
Please can all children be dropped off at Culcheth High School at 8:45am.  
Mr Singleton and Mr Boon will meet the children there. 
6pm Year Six End of Year Production and Award Ceremony 
This will be held at Culcheth High School and all families of children in 
Year Six are welcome; up to 6 family members can attend. 
Children will need to be at Culcheth High School by 5:30pm. 

Thursday 24th July Last Day at Newchurch 
Children should be in full school uniform. 
They may bring in an extra shirt for their peers, staff and other children to 
sign. 
2pm Leavers’ Assembly 
You are warmly welcome to join us for the last ever assembly your child 
will experience at Newchurch.  As is customary, parents of Year 6 children 
will have the first three rows reserved for them. 
At the end of the school day, Year 6 will be held back a little so we can 
give them their individual goodbye from all the staff as they make their 
final walk along Newchurch Way! 

 
We have had the opportunity to liaise with all the destination schools to ensure the transition is 
effective and I am sure that our Newchurch robins will thrive as they move into Year 7. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Singleton or the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
 


